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Minister of Education and Sports Fernando Marques will meet in São Filipe, Fogo today, August
24, with delegates and directors of the country’s secondary schools to assess the 2014/2015
school year, present the results of the matrix of internal efficiency indicators and discuss
perspectives for the upcoming academic year. Over the course of the next five days, various
issues related to education and sports will be analyzed, namely the general review of exams,
the proposal for the alteration of the elementary and secondary school registration process, the
management of human resources given current challenges and sports in school, among others.
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